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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Rika Mouw <rikamouw@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 12:01 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch; Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Cathy Giessel; Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Scott 

Kawasaki; Sen. Jesse Kiehl
Subject: Nomination of Commissioner of DEC

Dear Senators of the Senate Resources Committee, I urge you to not confirm the appointment of Jason Brune as the 
Commissioner of the Department of Environmental Conservation. With his background, it is clearly apparent that Mr. 
Brune would be coming into this position with a partiality that does NOT lend itself to the job. This position MUST be 
one that considers science when weighing and permitting huge projects that affect the environment and those who live 
in it. Jason Brune is not this individual. He obviously has an agenda which is simply not appropriate for this particular job. 
We cannot have trust in our government when it is filled with people with special interests. My trust in my state 
government is quickly diminishing.  
Please, I strongly urge you to NOT CONFIRM Jason Brune as Commissioner of the DEC.  
sincerely, 
Rika Mouw 
Kenai Peninsula 


